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Director of Operations
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October 6, 2003

We are pleased to present you with this copy of the Milwaukee Water Works
Annual Report for 2002. The report reflects the activities of the utility for the year
2002. :

The late release of the Annual Report'is related to the intensive (post-Enron)
scrutiny placed on the financial section of the report by the Auditors.

Additional copies of the report may be obtained by contacting William Gehweiler,
in the Water Works Accounting Section at 286-2927.

Very truly yours,

Ul
Carrie M. Lewis, Superintendent
“Milwaukee Water Works
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Room 409, Frank-P. Zeidler Municipal Building, 841 N. Broadway, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202.
Phone (414) 286-2801 Fax (414) 286-2672
Member, American Water Works Association, American Public Works Association
American Society of Civil Engineers, and Automatic Meter Reading Association.




